
Do you have a child with 
sickle cell disease between 

8 and 12 years of age?
Researchers at the Kennedy Krieger Institute and the Johns Hopkins 
Hospital are looking for volunteers to participate in a research study 
on sickle cell disease and neurodevelopmental disorders.

To participate in the study, your child must: 
 Be 8 to 12 years of age 
 Have a diagnosis of sickle cell disease 

This study involves 3 study visits involving: 
 Neurological examination 
 Neuropsychological testing 
 MRI of the brain 
 Blood sample completed at one of the visits above 

After the 3 visits above, this study may require annual visits until 
age 12 years including neurological exam and blood sample 
collection.   At their final visit at age 12, this study will require 
neurological examination, neuropsychological testing, MRI of the 
brain, and blood sample collection. 

Compensation provided 

For information, please call, text or email
Eboni Lance at (443) 248 6714 or 
SickleCell@kennedykrieger.org
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